(VL. PPERT

August 30, 2021
Product Change Notice - Rivets changed to screws on 08 and DR13 baggage doors
Dear Valued Customer:

Please be advised Lippert intends to change the fasteners for the panel to the frame from rivets to screws on
08 and DR14 series baggage doors with extruded or piano hinges.

We determined using screws not only makes for a smoother production process, but also creates a more
durable product. The screws passed pull testing, slam testing and durability testing. Test results available
upon request.

The change also makes service in the field easier as the rivets no longer need to be drilled out for
replacement.

The part number for the current rivet is 255902. The part number for the screw is 338951. There is no change
in fit, form, function, installation or operation with the hardware change. The change will begin on a running
basis, starting immediately.
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If you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly or your LCl representative. We value and
appreciate your business and partnership.

Sincerely,

Scott McKinnon
Product Manager

C: 269.832.6800
smckinnon@lcil.com

Frequently Asked Questions:

1. Will a new part number be required? The top-level door part number remains the same. The part number for

the current rivet is 255902. The part number for the screw is 338951.

Does the price change for the item? No, there is no price change.

3. Isthe new part wholly interchangeable with the previous version of the part? Yes, the doors are
interchangeable with screws or rivets.

4. Does the customer need to replace inventory? No, the change will be made on a running basis, starting
immediately.
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